
GATEWAY GOSSIP

Message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a wonderful Summer break and
enjoyed plenty of family time. 

Welcome to our new look newsletter and
thanks to Miss Sim for its new design.  

We have had a very positive return to school
and it has been lovely to see everyone again,
and so happy to be returning! School has felt
so calm and positive. Thank you for all your
support in ensuring uniforms and punctuality

needs have been met for so many.

Hopefully you have had a chance to meet any
new staff and it's great to see how well they
have all settled in. It's a wonderful Gateway

family we start off with this year. We are very
lucky to have some fabulous staff that really
care and a team that wants the very best for

each and every child. 

We will be sending out a letter soon to remind
you of all the expectations to help you and I
hope that everyone is able to access MCAS

now as so much will be done via this platform
so I don’t want you to miss out at all . Please
contact the office if you are struggling for
help or Mrs Riley, our Family Engagement

Manager. We will soon have some new mobile
phones to help you contact people easier so

watch out for the numbers being shared when
they arrive but also please use MCAS for those
vital messages as this will be a lot easier for

you. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone and we
will see you all on Monday! 

With my best wishes to all,
Mrs Robinson

 

Year 6 - Application form for
starting High  School in
September 2025.

Nursery - Application form
for starting Reception in
September 2025

Reminders

Wednesday 18th September 
Reception Parent/Carers RWInc

session at 9am
Monday 30th September 

Kindness Week
Friday 4th October 

Parent Forum 9am-10am
Wednesday 9th October 

Early Years Autumn Parents/Carers
craft session

Monday 14th October 
Rec-Year3 Parents Evening
Wednesday 16th October 

Year 4-6 Parents Evening
Thursday 17th October 
Year 1 Harvest Festival 
Friday 18th October 

Break up for two weeks

Dates To Remember

13TH
SEPTEMBERNEWSLETTER



N - Reggie
RB - Harry
1B - Maddi

2B - Dhyana
2G - Evaniya

3B - 
3G -  Haleema

4B - Bella
4G - Terrence

5B - Grace
5G - Lexi-Liana

6B -  Caitlin
6G - Awa

N - Charlee
RB - Connor-

Junior
1B - Szofia

2B - Abdullah
2G - Robert
3B - Shalin

3G -  Macauley

4B - Daisy
4G - Ruby 

5B - Molly-Rae
5G - Ashton
6B -  Wade

6G - Lexi

N - Yusha
RB - Elizabeth

1B - Jersey
2B - Shania

2G - Georgie-
Rae  

3B - Kieran
3G -  Gabriella

LET’S CELEBRATE

Well done to all our winners

Headteacher AwardCore Value Award

Reading AwardStar Award

4B - Mateusz 
4G - Oliwia
5B - Azaan

5G - Tamara
6B -  Cody

6G - Codie-
Wade

N -Zuel 
RB - Shaun
1B - Joshua

2B - Jaswinder
2G - Ella

3B - 
3G -  Disha

4B - Lucas
4G - Daniel
5B - Amina
5G - Lance
6B -  Lee

6G - Miruna



Nursery Reception

Wow! The children have had an
amazing start to the their Year 1

adventure. We are busy learning about
nouns. numbers, human bodies and
toys from the past! If you have any
queries please do not hesitate to

contact a member of the Year 1 team. 

Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 

Welcome back! What a fantastic
start to our year. We have been
learning all about us, our families
and making new friends. We have
been learning new skills in PE and

singing lots of songs. 

The Reception children have settled
in so well, have been busy making

new friends and learning in their new
environment. They have been

discussing things that we like and our
families. Please continue to practise

your phonics sounds at home. 

What an amazing start we have had
in Year 2! The children have settled

in nicely and loved being in their
new classrooms! We've been

following our core values and our
school rules - what a super start

Year 2!

A fantastic start to Year 3 as the
children have made a phenomenal start
to their Year 3 learning and are fitting
in well into Key Stage 2! They have

loved using the practical resources in
Maths to begin our learning of numbers

up to 999. Keep it up Year 3! 

What a fantastic start to the new
academic year. It has been great to
see the children settling into their
new classrooms and routines. We
have introduced all our new topics

and really enjoyed our first swimming
session. 

We have had an amazing week in
Year 5, we are all settling in really

well and have hit the ground
running! Our Year 5's have been

showing some amazing perseverance
and resilience with their learning!

Well done Year 5!

Our Year 6s had an amazing first
week back! We began exploring the
Mayans in history and enjoyed using
practical resources to revisit place

value. Looking forward to more next
week!



GATEWAY GALLERY

School Website  

Follow us on Facebook and X 
FB - Blackpool Gateway Academy

X -  @GatewayFCAT

Have a lovely weekend

Learning through the lens


